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The Betting (Totalizator Administration)( Amendment) ,Bill 1993 
(the aill) makes a number of amendments to the B~t,ting 
( Totalizator Administration) 'Act 19 64, (th~ ,Act) . The 
following ,'amendments to', the Bill are .proposed by the, 
Governinent .' 

Amendment 'No.1 

The Legislative Assembly Standing Committee' on' Scrutiny of 
Bills' and Subordinate Legislation, has drawn attention to an 
inconsistency between two provisions' to 'be inserted into the 
Act. Amendment No.1 will, remove the inconsistency between 
these two new provisions., 

The Bill inserts into the Act two provisions that provide for 
'appointment of a person to act. New section 5Pprovides that' 
the Mini~ter may ,appoint 'a person to act as a member of the 
Board'.' New section-, 5Y relates to the appointme!lt of, an 'acting 
Chief Executive Officer. 

New s'ec-eion 5P empowers the Minister to ?ppoint a ,person to, 
act and then relies on the Interpretation Act 1967 to spec~fy 
condi,tions relating the acting' appointmept. 

New section 5Y empowers the Minister ,to appoint a person to 
act as "Chief Executive Officer' but then details certain 
conditions, in relation ,to that appointment. 

Amendment No.1 will amend clause 6 of the' Bil+ by removing 
from proposed miw section 5Y the conditions that' would apply 
before theappoint",ent ofa person to act as Chief Executive, 
Officer 'of the Australian Capi tal 'Terri tory Totalizator' 
Administration Board. The revised provision will then' rely 
upon the Interpretation Act 1967 to specify the conditions 
relating to an appointm~nt to act. 

The proposed amendment' will remove the inconsistency, between 
the two provisions and bOth provisions will rely upon, the 
relevant provisions of the Interpretation Act 1967 to specify 
the conditions in relation to such an appointment to act. 

Amendment No.2 

Amendment No.2 will omit clause 7 of the Bill and substitute'a 
new clause 7 and clause"7A. 

New clause 7 will amend section 6 Of the Act by omitting the 
figure "6%" andsubsti tuting the figure '! 5.75%" 

New clause 7A will amend section 8 o,f the Act by omitting from 
subsection 8(1) the,figure "0.75%" and substituting the figure 
"0.5%" . New clause 7 A will also amend section 8 by omitting 
subsection 8(2)., Subsection 8(2) is redundant. 
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